
Christy   Tingle  
2617   Ladnier   Rd  
Gautier,   MS   39553  
(228)   522-8829  
ctingle@pgsd.ms  

25th   September   2020  

To   Whom   It   May   Concern,  

I   am   writing   to    express   my   complete   support   for   MHS   Mobile   Dental   Services.    I   am   the   Lead  

Nurse   for   the   Pascagoula-Gautier   School   District.    MHS   Mobile   Dental   started   providing   dental  
services   to   the   students   in   my   school   district   during   the   2010-2011   school   year.    

I   believe   that   having   MHS   Mobile   Dental   in   our   schools   has   been   a   great   benefit   to   our   students.  
The   dental   professionals   conduct   an   examination   and   cleaning,   if   they   determine   that   more  

extensive   dental   work   is   needed,   they   communicate   that   with   the   parents   and   help   place   the  
parents   in   contact   with   local   dentists.    Thanks   to   this   more   of   our   children   are   getting   the   dental  
services   which   they   need.    It   also   allows   some   students   to   be   seen   by   a   dentist   for   the   very   first  

time,   because   many   parents   may   not   see   the   need   to   take   their   children   for   preventive   dental  
care.  

My   experience   working   with   MHS   Mobile   Dental   has   been   completely   positive.    Mr.   Chris   Martin  

and   Mr.   Mike   Murphy   have   ensured   that   the   MHS   Mobile   Dental   visits   in   my   district’s   schools   have  
worked   smoothly   and   without   any   issues.    

Based   on   my   district’s   past   experiences   with   MHS   Mobile   Dental   we   allowed   them   to   service   our  
students   this   year   during   the   Covid   19   pandemic.    I   personally   witnessed   the   dental   team   ensure  

the   safety   of   all   students   and   follow   all   recommended   precautions.    We   did   not   have   a   single  
concern   raised   during   the   dental   visits.  

I   strongly   believe   that   the   services   provided   would   benefit   students   in   all   school   districts.    I   plan  
on   ensuring   that   MHS   Mobile   Dental   continues   to   service   that   students   in   my   district   and   would  

encourage   other   districts   to   do   the   same.  

Sincerely,  

Christy   Tingle,   BSN,   RN,   NCSN  
Lead   Nurse  
Pascagoula-Gautier   School   District  
 


